## Newsletter from the Garden of Eden November 2014

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for November 2014. Our kids came to help the jobs at the center on the weekend and other holidays from school and also they did activities. They were very happy to do activities inside the center and also outside with the visitors. We would like to say thank you to our kind visitors for visiting and helping our center.

สวัสดีค่ะ คุณผู้อ่านที่คิดถึงทุกๆท่าน กลับมาพบกันอีกแล้วนะคะสำหรับจดหมายข่าวบ้านเอเดน ประจำเดือน พฤศจิกายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆบ้านสวนเอเดนมาช่วยงานที่ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง ในวันหยุด เสาร์-อาทิตย์ และวันหยุดอื่นของโรงเรียน เด็กๆมีความสุขที่ได้ทำกิจกรรมมีทั้งที่ศูนย์และ นอกศูนย์ เด็กบ้านสวนเอเดนต้องขอขอบคุณผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทุกท่านๆที่ได้มาเยี่ยมศูนย์ของเราและให้การ ช่วยเหลือศูนย์ของเราตลอดมา เรามาเริ่มกันเลยค่ะว่าตลอดหนึ่งเดือนที่ผ่านมาเรามีเหตุการณ์อะไรที่น่า ดื่นเต้นอะไรบ้าง

On the 3<sup>rd</sup> of November our center organized the Catholic ceremony in front of our Stupor near the children' home to remember those patients who were cared for by our center and passed away during past year.

วันที่ 3 พฤศจิกายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดนได้มาร่วมพิธีบูชาขอบพระคุณ แก่ดวง วิญญาณที่ล่วงลับไปแล้วทั้งผู้ป่วยที่อยู่ในความดูแลของศูนย์ฯ และดวงวิญญาณที่ไร้มีญาติทุกดวง ขอให้ เขาสู่คติ





On the 8<sup>th</sup> of November our kids came to attend in Health Activity at the center. They participated in playing soccer and did other sports for exercise. Our center hopes all members of center will have good health.

วันที่ 8 พฤศจิกายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน ได้มาร่วมกิจกรรมโครงการรักสุขภาพ ที่เจ้าหน้าที่ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง ได้จัดขึ้นเพื่อให้สมาชิกศูนย์ฯ ของเรามีสุขภาพที่ แข็งแรง







On the 29<sup>th</sup>-30<sup>th</sup> of November our kids came to do fun activities with teachers and students of the nursing faculty from Siam University, Bangkok. Our visitors organized entertaining activities at the center and took our kids to do activities on the beach.

วันที่ 29-30 พฤศจิกายน พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดนได้มาทำกิจกรรมสนุกสนานกับ นักศึกษาและอาจารย์คณะพยาบาลจากมหาวิทยาลัยสยาม กรุงเทพมหานคร เด็กมีความสุขมากที่ได้ทำ กิจกรรมร่วมกับพี่ทั้งในศูนย์และนอกสถานที่ที่หาดน้ำริน เด็กๆขอขอบคุณที่มาเยี่ยมและจัดกิจกรรมที่ สนุกสนานให้กับเรา







The Garden of Eden 165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand

Tel / Fax: 0 - 3896 - 1568